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Dear Sponsor, 19 November 2019 
 

The Society of Air Force Pharmacy (SAFP) is a non-profit organization (501c3) made up 
of about 205 current and former Air Force pharmacy members, in addition to pharmaceutical 
industry members. One of the goals of our organization is to provide opportunities for our members 
and other Department of Defense (DoD) pharmacists and technicians an opportunity to network and 
discuss a variety of topics. 

To assist in meeting this goal, SAFP is currently planning a mid-year conference for DoD 
pharmacists and technicians. This three-day program will be held from 04 May through 06 May 
2020 at the Hilton Palacio del Rio in San Antonio, TX. We approximate attendance of 100 
pharmacists and technicians from various states and abroad. There are numerous speakers 
scheduled to present on clinical, leadership, and pharmacy operation topics, which will 
collectively offer up to 18 hours of accredited continuing education credits and networking 
opportunities to our attendees. 

We would like to give you an opportunity to support the 2020 program entitled “SAFP 
Mid-Year 2020: Enhancing Pharmacy Readiness Into Focus.” Exhibits will be open during the 
length of the program; food will be served adjacent to the display area(s); and participants will be 
given ample time to browse the displays during breaks. 

We hope you will be able to participate in this outstanding program in beautiful San 
Antonio, Texas. The standard (bronze) display fee will be $3,000, which includes one table and 
two exhibitors (additional exhibitor at $500). Premium sponsorships are also available as follows: 
silver sponsorship ($4,000) and gold sponsorship ($5,000) include prioritized positioning of your 
booth, 2 exhibitors plus 2 additional exhibitors at no charge (each additional exhibitor is $500), 
and highlighted mention in the program. Furthermore, gold sponsors will be invited to the  
Pharmacy Leadership  Social the evening of 4 May 2019. 

Website registration information will be supplied upon contact with me, Capt Kenneth 
Martey. I may be reached via e-mail or at (210) 292-2265. If you are interested in supporting   
this   great   program, you may contact us at safpsamidyear2020@gmail.com. 

Thank you very much for your consideration for sponsorship and we look forward to 
seeing you at The Society of Air Force Pharmacy San Antonio Mid-Year Conference! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

           //SIGNED//  
KENNETH K. MARTEY, Capt, USAF, BSC, PharmD 
2020 SAFP Mid-Year Sponsor Liaison 

 
The Society of Air Force Pharmacy is a private 501(c)(3) educational organization incorporated under the laws of the State of Texas and 

is not affiliated, endorsed, or sponsored by the United States Air Force. 


